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Dear colleagues and friends, 
 
ItIt is a pleasure for us to invite you to the joint meeting of the 47th Congress of the 
International Society of Electrocardiology (ISE) and the 20th Congress of the 
International Society for Holter and Noninvasive Electrocardiology (ISHNE) which will 
be held in Belo Horizonte – Brazil. Both international societies have been working 
together since 2017 to jointly promote their annual scientific event, encouraging the 
advancement of the science of Electrocardiology through the dissemination of new 
knowledge and encouragement of new research in the field. 
 
ICE2020ICE2020 represents a unique opportunity for electrocardiology specialists from 
around the world to discuss the advances made in this area, contributing to 
technological progress in health, with potential impact on people's well-being and 
longevity. New challenges such as Artificial Intelligence in Electrocadiology, Atrial 
Fibrillation Screening, ECG in Cardiac Devices, Tele-ECG and Telemedicine, are going 
to be discussed in the event, among other themes. 

BeloBelo Horizonte, the capital of the state of Minas Gerais, has a population of 2.5 million 
inhabitants. The city transits between tradition and innovation in a privileged location 
in the Southeast of Brazil, one hour away by plane from São Paulo and Rio de Janeiro. 
The international airport receives many connecting flights from all around the world 
daily. Belo Horizonte is dynamic, diversified and famous for its hospitality and its 
traditional gastronomy. It is also considered one of the main convention centers of 
Brazil, standing out as promising market for technology, innovation and 
entrepreneurship.entrepreneurship. 

The congress will take place from 25 to 27 June 2020. Program will be available soon.  
Abstract submission will be open from Nov 15, 2019 to Jan 6, 2020. The same dates will 
be available for Young Investigator Award submission. Registration will be open on 
February 2020. 

We look forward to receive you in Belo Horizonte on what is sure to be a remarkable 
scientific meeting. 
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